May 28, 2012

Chair and Members Civic Works Committee

Re: Communications Water Ban

I respectfully request that the Civic Administration be requested to develop a communications plan to better inform and reach members of the public during emergency situations. During the recent water ban, a number of members of the public indicated that they were unaware of the water ban. It would be helpful if the Civic Administration also undertook research as to how other municipalities communicate under similar circumstances and included that information in the communications plan.

I will be available to address any questions that may arise as a result of this request.

Respectfully,

Matt Brown
Councillor Ward 7